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CSI CEO Allen Weh also received a separate “Patriotic Employer” award. “It’s a huge honor to 
receive this recognition,” Weh said in a statement. “But the real honor is to do everything we can, 
every day, to make life a little easier for those who serve our country.” 
 
CSI, which is based in Albuquerque, was also a semifinalist for the national Freedom award. 
The award comes a few weeks after the newspaper Military Times recognized CSI in its 59 “Best for 
Vets: Employers” list. 
 
“Hiring military service men and women is an intentional part of our corporate culture,” said William 
“Rock” Collins, CSI President and one of the six veterans on the 11-member CSI leadership team. 
“Veterans bring exceptional professional training and a strong sense of ethics to their work, and we 
find that these attributes are a perfect match for our clients.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

CSI Aviation has received the Employer Support of the Guard 
and Reserve’s Pro Patria award. 
 
The award is given by ESGR, which is a Defense Department 
office to promote cooperation and understanding between 
Reserve Component Service members and their civilian 
employers. 
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